Testimony In Support of CRB Ordinance Revisions November 15, 2023

Germano Kimbro
126 Spring Street New Haven, CT

To:

Honorable Chair Ellen Cupo;

Members of the Legislation Committee;
New Haven Board of Alders

Please consider this letter of support for the proposed changes to the Civilian Review Board
(CRB) Ordinance (REF:CRB Ordinance 2019).

| Support for Proposed Changes to Quorum Definition and Need for Improved Nomination
Process

| support a smoother nomination process Civilian Review Board Members,

| support the Extended Timeline for Review and Recommendations.

| support changes that strengthen the concurrent investigation of complaints by the CRB and
ensuring the CRB receives case files as they become available, rather than only at the
completion of an investigation.

Thank you for your consideration,

Germano Kimbro
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